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4 HARRIMAN DRIVE 
GOSHEN, NY 10924 

(845) 781-4890 
 

Use Quest Lab Card Select 
to Save $20 

for most lab tests 

OU Health participates in the Quest Lab Card Select program. By using Quest Diagnostics 

Lab Card Select program for your lab tests ordered by your doctor, you reduce your co-

pay cost from $25 to $5. A $20 savings to you! The labcard.com website does not list OU 

Health benefits. To review the Plan’s Coverage Summary, go to www.ouhealth.org 

“Quick Links” (bottom of Home page) and select “Benefits-at-a-Glance”.  

 

1. At a physician’s office or a Lab Card collection site, show your healthcare card. 
Verbally request your doctor use the Quest Lab Card Program. The Quest Lab Card 
Program is optional, if you do not use the Quest Lab Card Program, your standard 
benefits for outpatient laboratory testing will apply, and your co-pay cost will be 
$25. 
 

2. If your physician collects specimens in their office, they can continue to do so. 
After the collection is complete, your physician must clearly mark Quest Lab Card 
on the paperwork and call 1-800-646-7788 to request a Lab Card pick up. 

 

3. If your physician does not collect specimens in his/her office, you may find an 
approved collection site at LabCard.com or by calling 1-800-646-7788. Site 
information, including locations, Lab Card hours and any special instructions are 
updated daily, so please visit the website or call 1-800-646-7788 before any visit. 
Quest Diagnostics performs the tests and sends the results to your doctor (usually 
the next day).  

 

4. YOU MUST notify your doctor collecting the specimens, or the Quest Lab facility, 

that your Health Plan participates in the Quest Lab Card program -- to be sure you 

are responsible for only a $5 co-pay! 

 

You can save up to $20 each for most lab tests!  


